Sec 16 C Dwarka New Delhi 110078

. GGSIPU/Admissions/2018/ 3269
June 13, 2018

Notification
Regarding Postponement of Display of Schedule in respect of
programmes under CET Code 124 (BPT/BPO/BOT/B.Sc. MLT/BASLP)

\-

All the candidates who appeared for Common Entrance Test for CET Code 124 for
admission in BPT/BPO/BOT/B.Sc. MLT/BASLP programines and have qualified the
same, for the Academié Session 2018-19, are hereby informed that display of 1*
Schedule of CET Code 124, which was notified tentatively to be displayed on
13.06.2018 may now be displayed on 22.06.2018. This is due to pending approval of
sanctioned seat intake / seats in the colleges from the statutory bodies, as informed.

All the candidates are advised to visit the University website www.ipu.ac.in for further

[Dr Nitin ik]

Joint Registrar (Admissions)

updates regularly.

Copy to :-

1. AR to Vice Chancellor, GGSIPU for information of the Hon'ble Vice Chancellor
2. SO to Pro Vice Chancellor, GGSIPU for information of the Pro Vice Chancellor
3. AR to Registrar, GGSIPU for information of the Registrar

4, Incharge UITS GGSIPU with request to upload this notice on the University

website please.
PRO, GGSIPU with request to display on the University's Notice Board(s).
Guard File.
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